November 2, 2021

Don't Miss It!

Advanced Shop
Steward Training

Tuesday, November 9, 2021
6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Grievance vs. Gripe — How to tell the difference
Managing Investigatory Meetings

When Filing a Grievance Isn’t Enough

Representing Co-workers in the Virtual World of Work

To participate, please RSVP by Monday, November 8 online or to Sally@opeiu8.org.

A Zoom link will be emailed to registrants on Tuesday, November 9.

More information is available on our website.

The Shop Steward Incentive Program will apply for attending, or a 50% rebate on your
initiation fee will be given if you attend the Advanced Shop Steward Training within one (1)
year of your date of hire (initiation fee rebate not available to members paying a $20 or

waived initiation fee).
Visit our website



https://forms.gle/uZW7bpmJ7FncAzHo9
mailto:Sally@opeiu8.org
https://opeiu8.org/MemberSupportAction/ShopStewardCorner.aspx
http://www.opeiu8.org
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